
Red Rose Primary School

22nd March 2023

Dear Parents / Carers

Book Fair

A reminder that we will be hosting our book fair again today and tomorrow 3:15pm onwards throughout

Parent’s evening. We can receive up to 60% commission to buy further books for school which is a great way

for us to add further books into our reading areas.

You can use your £1 book token when purchasing a book and we will be able to take payment electronically or

in cash. Please do not worry if you do not have your coupon we can still make a £1 deduction

Parents’ evenings

Books and seating will be available in the hall. Y6 helpers will take you along to your child’s class for your

allocated time slot. To help us to run to time, staff will be using a 10 minute timer. Should you require any

longer, an alternative appointment can be made.

Lost property

During the evening there will be a table in the hall containing lost property. All items are free to go to a good

home.

Power Maths Books Y3-6

We also have a table containing Power Maths workbooks. We originally used these in class but no longer

adopt this method. All books are free to a good home and will match your child’s maths curriculum

Packed Lunches

Can I once again remind parents that there should be no eggs, nuts or seeds in packed lunches due to severe

allergies in school. This includes nutella, egg mayonnaise, products containing nuts etc.

Parent Governor

Please remember to vote for our Parent governor vacancy using the link provided yesterday.

Many thanks

Mrs A Brinton

HEADTEACHER
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